
Dear Cttee, 
I am a Linux user and I find it absolutely *an affront to human 
freedom*  
that which is being insanely proposed through the so called ¨Free" 
trade  
agreement with the US. 
The US is totally on about protecting its own companies against  
competition and freedom. 
It is amazing hypocrisy that *the FTA is more about restrictions*, than  
about opening up. 
Yours sincerely, 
Michael Fensom and family, 

 




